
 

 

Dear Head Teacher 

 

BRITISH COUNCIL INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL AWARD - INTERMEDIATE 

CERTIFICATE 

 

Congratulations to you and your colleagues on achieving the International School Award 

Intermediate Certificate: Developing Internationalism. We’re delighted to include a 

certificate recognising your achievement. 

The International School Award is an excellent way of promoting the international dimension 

across your school and throughout your curriculum, highlighting the benefits of learning from 

across the globe. Your commitment to extending and embedding this work is a very valuable 

aspect of the school ethos and the British Council can support you at each stage of your 

international journey. 

In addition to a partner-finding facility, British Council has many sources of information, 

resources, case studies and examples of good practise to help you as you progress though 

the International School Award framework. Information about the application process for 

International School Award accreditation is also available on the website.       

We will be pleased to offer help, advice, information and support when you need it. We are 

available to discuss any aspect of your school’s international work. You can contact the team 

for advice or assistance by email: isa@britishcouncil.org. 

Thank you for taking part in the International School Award. Please send our special 

congratulations to the international co-ordinator at the school who has worked so hard to co-

ordinate the school’s international activities. We hope that the scope of your international work 

will continue to develop and benefit the school community. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Irina Gecheva 

isa@britishcouncil.org 


